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Attn. The Manston Airport Case Team
Re: DCO consent order for the former Manston Airport, Thanet, Kent.

11t November 2021

Dear Sirs,

The latest report from “Ove Arup” confirms that once again there is no need
for a cargo airport at Manston so can we now let Common Sense Prevail and
let the 40,000 residents get on with their lives.

Before the Covid lockdown, tourism in this part of the world was looking very
promising and now with more and more people holidaying in Ramsgate the
last thing we need are noisy aircraft polluting the air in our seaside town, we
also have many visitors in our “Royal Ramsgate Harbour” who will soon
disappear if Cargo Planes are continuously roaring over their heads which
will destroy much needed revenue for the town. There will be a substantial
increase in road freight to and from airport, further adding to the
environmental pollution, and will be a huge burden on our roads which are
very congested at the best of times. We also have a large amount of listed,
old buildings in Ramsgate and they will not withstand the vibration of many,
many old cargo planes!!!!

RSP also promise many jobs - there have never been more that 70
employees when the airport was open before.

If HM Government is serious about protecting towns like Ramsgate, already
under threat from rising sea levels, and with its suburbs less than 1.5
kilometers from the airport runway, then please, please listen to what the
Planning Executive and many others experts have had to say against a 24/7
hrL]Jb airport in this area!! Please keep politics out of this and do the right
thing!!

Yours Sincerely,

Davena Green






